HELPGIVE THESLAUGHTERS **ASTRONG** N2011

CHURCH PLANTING IN PARIS FEUROPEAN WORSHIP INSTITUTE ARTISTIC OUTREACHES



Jeff and Kathy Slaughter clo Cornerstone International PO Box 5896 Jackson, Mississippi 39288 USA



Dear Friends,

We hope this finds you enjoying a great holiday season with friends and family.

This year we've seen The Bridge transition from a core group of interested believers to a growing church of more than 80. We've developed new programs and a name change for the European Worship Institute. And we've begun to develop new artistic initiatives.

In many ways, we've laid new foundations in 2010...foundations on which we will build in 2011. While we are very excited about the ministry potential for the new year, we do need to be strategically positioned in order to pursue these new opportunities. To that end, we are believing God for a strong start financially in 2011 as we need to raise a \$15,000 cash budget to help us with our monthly budget shortfall, some ministry expenses, and Nick's internet homeschooling tuition.

As 2010 comes to a close, would you consider making a one-time end-of-the-year contribution to help us start strong next year? Your help with this initiative at this time will mean so much to us! We know that some of you support us faithfully every month, some contribute to projects, and others stand with us in prayer support. If you've contributed what you feel led to do this year, thank you. We appreciate your faithfulness. But if you haven't finished your end-of-the-year giving, would you pray about contributing to our 'Give The Slaughters A Strong Start' campaign before 2010 closes? All gifts are tax-deductible through Cornerstone International's 501c3 status and may be sent to the Cornerstone address listed above.

Thank you for your consideration, prayers and support. Jeff & Kathy Slaughter